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Update 

 

1. Questionnaire for 20-year review of WSIS implementation 

• The group agreed to work together with the MAG on a joint response for the 

consultation. Maria Fernanda Garza, Vint Cerf and Lise Fuhr volunteered to work with 

MAG on a draft response – but more people are welcome. 

• There was a suggestion to reach out to the national, regional IGFs and summer schools 

on behalf of LP and MAG to advocate for them to respond to the consultation too, as they 

are the foundation of IGF.  

• The deadline for the consultation is 15th February 2024. 

 

1. LP report to UN Secretary General 

• A draft report has been sent to group D. 

• Several comments were given, and it was agreed that they should be sent to the full 

group.  

• Deadline for comments is Friday 8th December as announced in the email sent Friday 

1st December from Chengetai Masango. 

• The group agreed to set up a full LP call in the week of 18th December to discuss the 

report to the UN Secretary-General. 

• Deadline is 20th December 2023. 

 

2. Process for consultation of Internet We Want (IWW) framework 

• The group discussed the process for IWW going forward. 

• There is a need to allocate the different tasks to the group. 

• The process should be reviewed and Vint and Lise informed on what tasks were being 

volunteered for. 

• Lise volunteered to make sure that the first consultation of the IWW is announced in the 

different Internet groups. 

• The process and allocation of tasks can be discussed at the next LP meeting together 

with the UN SG report. 

 

3. NetMundial in May 2024 

• Bruna Santos suggested that the LP meet with the organizers of the NetMundial+10 to 

understand their visions/ideas with the meeting. The group agreed that it would be a 

good idea. Bruna will ensure the contact between LP and the NM+10 organizers. 

 

 


